
    

March 2025 Newsletter  
What we’re learning this month... 
 
3’s & 4’s classroom: 
Week 1: Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss 
Week 2: Bugs and Insects 
Week 3: St. Patrick’s Day 
Week 4: Welcome Spring! 
--------------------------------------------------- 

2’s & 3’s classrooms: 
Week 1:  Happy Birthday Dr. Seuss 
Week 2: Creative Painting & 
Michelangelo's Birthday 
Week 3: Spring Weather & St. Patrick’s 
Day 
Week 4: Bugs & Insects 
 

Letters: M,N,O,P 

 
March Birthdays! 

​    
●​ Leiliani 3/11 
●​ Lana 3/17 
●​ Mateo 3/23 

 

School’s Closed: 

March 5th Staff Professional 

Development Day 

March 31st Eid 

al-Fitr 

 
Important Reminders 

●​ 2025-2026 Registration is open to 
current families first. Please contact 
ASAP to secure a spot in upcoming 
programs.   

●​ Angels in the Gardens is hosting an Open 
House on Saturday, March 22nd from 9-11  
for incoming families. Please feel free to 
share with friends who may be interested in 
enrolling.  

●​ Summer Camp 2025 is FULLY 
ENROLLED. 

●​ Check out our photos on BAND to see all 
the fun that's happening here at school! 

 

St. Patrick’s Day Party! 

 
Monday, March 17th  
Wear Green to 
celebrate! 
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